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REMEMBER IN PRAYER 

3 CENTS A MEAL 
 

We will collect the 3 Cents-a-Meal Hunger Offering during our worship services this Sunday, May 15. 
This special offering is divided among our Soup Kitchen & Bag Lunch Ministry, the Beth-El 
Farmworker Ministry, and our support of the church in Honduras. We hope you will set aside your 
pennies to help. 

THIS WEEK AT A GLANCE 
 

Sunday, May 15 
3 CENTS-A-MEAL 

 9:00 am Heart of Worship 
 10:15 am Adult Sunday School (GR) 
 10:15 am Children Sunday School (CE 206) 
 11:00 am Traditional Worship 
 

Monday, May 16 
 8:45 am Morning Out Mom (CE) 
 6:00 pm Associate Pastor Nominating 
  Committee (MH)    

Tuesday, May 17 
 9:00 am Staff Meeting (MH) 
 12:00 pm Men’s Lunch (MH/Zoom) 
 5:15 pm Community Outreach (MH) 
 6:30 pm Deacons (MH/Zoom)   

Wednesday, May 18 
 8:45 am Morning Out Mom (CE) 
 1:30 pm Congregational Care (MH) 
 3:30 pm Christ Kids (CE) 
 5:30 pm Middle School Youth Group (GC) 
 6:00 pm Chancel Bells (MS) 
 7:00 pm Chancel Choir (MS) 
 

Thursday, May 19 
 1:15 pm Chapel Bells (MS) 
 3:30 pm Praise Band Practice (Sanctuary) 
 

Friday, May 20 
 8:45 am Morning Out Mom (CE) 
 

Saturday, May 21 
 12:00 pm Saturday Nite Live (MH) 
 2:00 pm Soup Kitchen Prep (Kitchen) 
 4:00 pm Soup Kitchen (737) 

SATURDAY NITE LIVE, MAY 21 
 

Saturday Nite Live returns May 21 from 12 to 2 pm here in the church parking lot. Our time together 
will include a pizza lunch, Jeep rides, bubbles, sidewalk chalk, vehicle competition with judging, and 
more!  We are looking forward to a great day! 
 

Got a Jeep? Contact the church office to sign up. 
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SAVE THE DATE: CONGREGATIONAL MEETING, MAY 22 AT 10:55 AM 
 

Please join us, Sunday, May 22 at 10:55 am in the sanctuary to hear the report of the Nominating 
Committee for the Class of 2023 and elect Deacons and Elders to the Class of 2025. Look for the 
Zoom link information next week. 
 

The slate of officers  (bios will be printed next week): 
 

Nominating Committee At-Large~Class of 2023: 
 Laura Frost, Cheryce Harris, Tom Oldt, Dillon Powell, & Kay Weeks 
 

Deacon~Class of 2025: Debbie Anderson, Betts Huff, Elizabeth Nepute Candy Marshall, & Jenna Volpe 
 

Elder~Class of 2023: Amy McKee 
Class of 2025: Bruce Eelman, Peggy Davis, Amanda Jo Nicholson, Steve Sowards, T. Michael Stavres 
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This newsletter is published weekly. 
Church dated material, please deliver by 5/13/22. 

Bag Lunch Ministry 
 

We gave out 129 lunches 
the week of 5/2/22. 

Soup Kitchen Ministry 
  

We fed 85 people on 
Saturday, 5/7/22. 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL JUNE 5-9 
 

Scan the QR code to register today for 
Vacation Bible School. Registration is open 
for 3 years through 5th graders as participants 
and volunteers can be teens through adults. 

 

It will be Monumental and a howling good time!  
 

And don’t forget to check the supplies bulletin board to 
donate needs for the week. Drop off in McLeod Hall. 

SPRING RING, MAY 22 
 

Our First Pres Handbell Choirs are excited 
to bring back Spring Ring this year. The 
afternoon concert will feature a variety of 
musical selections by our Chancel Bells and 

Chapel Bells, as well as bell solos and small ensembles. 
 

Come join us on Sunday afternoon, May 22 at 4 pm in 
the Sanctuary. The concert will be followed by light 
refreshments in the Memorial Garden with music 
supplied by the Deagan chimes.   

FLAMINGOS ARE BACK! 
 

Are you wondering how you can support the youth group AND put a smile on your neighbor’s face? 
Wonder no more because the answer is here – participate in our Flamingo FUNdraiser! It’s as easy 
as 1, 2, 3: 
 

 Step 1: Look for the sign-up table as you leave the sanctuary after Sunday service. 
 Step 2: Order flamingos to put in the yard of your choice. 
 Step 3: Relax and enjoy the show! 

 

OPTIONS: 
1 flock: $30 

2 flocks: $50 
Flamingo Insurance (to ensure your home doesn’t get flocked): $40 

 

Flocking will run from May 11 to May 27. All donations will go toward our youth summer trips. You can sign up at 
church on Sundays after service or fill out the form below and drop it off or mail it to the church office along with 
your donation. Thank you! 
 

Donor: _______________________________________________________  Phone Number: _______________________________ 
 

Recipient Name: _____________________________________________  Amount Enclosed: ____________________________ 
 

Recipient Address: ______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

YOUR HELP IS NEEDED! 
 

Our Soup Kitchen provides an 
incredible outreach and positive 
impact in our community.  Every 

Saturday, this church helps to feed 
80-100 hungry people.  For many, this meal 

is one of the few of significant substance that 
they will eat all week. 

 

Many of our members volunteer just a few hours 
of their time to help prepare the food and serve 

those in need. We currently have all dates in 
June & July open. If you have never helped 

before or have questions, fear not, our Deacons 
can address any uncertainties and help you feel 

comfortable in serving.  
 

Interested in learning more or signing up? 
Contact the church office, any of our Deacons, or 

check out the sign-up sheet in McLeod Hall.  


